Newton Contributory Retirement System

CITY HALL

BOARD
Thomas Lopez
Elected Member
CHAIRMAN

Anthony T. Logalbo Mayoral Appointee VICE CHAIRMAN

Stephen Curley Ex-Officio Member

Paul Bianchi Elected Member

Lisa M. Maloney, Esq. Appointed Member

+

Barbara O'Brien Director

Scentia Saintcyr Deputy Director

Deirdre A. Walsh Administrative Assistant 1000 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE NEWTON CENTRE, MASSACHUSETTS 02459-1449

Telephone (617) 796-1095

Fax (617) 796-1098

TDD-TTY (617) 796-1089

E-Mail: bobrien@newtonma.gov

Website: www.newtonma.gov/retire

ELECTION BY DECLARATION

Please be advised that at the meeting of the Newton Retirement Board held July 26, 2022, the Board determined that Kelly Byrne, retired Director of the Newton Retirement Board, was the only candidate nominated for the Second Member of the Newton Retirement Board. Therefore, it was voted to declare Kelly Byrne to be elected the Second Member of the Newton Retirement Board in accordance with PERAC regulation 840 CMR 7.00 Standard Rules for Election. Her term will commence September 9, 2022 and expire on September 9, 2025.